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Scala, Mary Joy

From: jessica [jprimm@cstone.net]

Sent: Tuesday, October 03, 2006 6:17 PM

To: Scala, Mary Joy 52-156
Subject: Park St. residence

Hi Mary Joy

I am working with Ron Wilcox on his landscape on the corner of Park and Wine. | understand that you talked to Tony
Bennett today (from Buck Creek Nursery) while he was out looking at the landscape in regard to tree removal. We would
like to remove three trees from the site. All three are located along the property line that is shared with the neighbor.
Two are locusts that are growing into 2 oaks. One of the locusts is fairly small, the other probably a 4 to 5 inch caliper
(though | would have to check). They are each within 10 feet of the oaks. The third tree is a choke cherry that has 4
leaders and is crowding out 2 dogwoods near the front of the property. It is a weak wooded tree, in addition to its poor
form, and | would like to put a Cornel Dogwood near its location.

All three trees fall into the classic "fence-line weed tree" category, and they are crowding out some decent "fence-line
good tree" trees.

Let me know if we can move forward with their removal.

Hope you are well.

Jessica
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